Admission of children with disabilities.

At Callowell Primary School we adhere to the procedures as set in the Admissions Policy, which does not permit gender, race, colour or disability to be used as a criteria for admission.
We are committed to providing an accessible environment which values and includes all pupils, staff, parents/carers and visitors regardless of their education, physical, sensory, social, spiritual, emotional and cultural needs.  We are further committed to challenging attitudes about disability and accessibility and champion a culture of awareness, tolerance and inclusion.
[bookmark: _GoBack]When assessing the needs and providing for children admitted to the school with particular disabilities, parents/carers will first be invited in to meet with the Headteacher and the class team as part of a Team Around the Child Meeting.  The aim of this meeting is to ensure that the school team are fully aware of the needs and provision required for the child; this information will be further disseminated to all members of staff at Callowell.  In addition to this, review meetings may be arranged to ensure support and provision is reviewed and meets the needs of the child.  Furthermore, the school will liaise with the relevant external agencies to gather advice and specialised support if required.
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